From: Olivia Sontag

To: Carla Lundaren

Subject: FW: Design Review Board re: Winslow Hotel
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 11:37:54 AM
Olivia Sontag

City Planner

www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)

Planning and Community Development new service hours start June 3, 2019:
» Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday
* Appointments: 8 a.m. - 3 p.m. Monday-Friday

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar

From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 7:25 AM

To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: FW: Design Review Board re: Winslow Hotel

Carla Lundgren

Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3763

Planning and Community Development new service hours start June 3, 2019:
» Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday ¢ Appointments: 8 a.m. — 3 p.m. Monday-Friday

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar

From: JANETTE AHRNDT <sourcebalancing@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2019 1:47 PM

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Design Review Board re: Winslow Hotel

To the Design Review Board:

I am writing to voice my concerns about the current Winslow Hotel proposal.

There are many areas of the city guidelines that seem not to be met by the current proposal: building mass, common
open space, pedestrian pathways, sidewalk amenities and access, no unbroken long facades, setbacks.

I trust you will follow the guidelines established to assure this project and its businesses do indeed bring harmony


mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=9B47F8708C874E0F8ADA7AB0E522C135-OSCHRONCE
mailto:clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov

and livability with the current neighborhood and Winslow businesses.

Thank you for your efforts and attention, Janette Ahrndt



